
 

24 October 2018 
 

 

Dear Residents  
 
Keeping community spaces clean and beautiful 
  
As the festive season approaches, you may be celebrating this joyous occasion at the 
beautiful green spaces near your homes. 
 
While enjoying the festivities, let’s do our part to keep our shared spaces clean by binning 
our waste properly and encouraging others to do the same. 
 
 

 
The situation after Deepavali 2016   Improved situation after Deepavali 2017 
 
We would also like to remind residents that littering is an offence under the Environmental 
Public Health Act (Cap. 95). Any person who is caught littering can be fined up to $2,000 for 
the first offence, $4,000 for the second offence and $10,000 for the third and subsequent 
offences.  
 
Together, let’s keep our neighbourhood clean and green. 
 
 
 
 
 

This notice is jointly issued by the Mountbatten Grassroots Organisation and the National 

Environment Agency (South East Regional Office).  

 


